
Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 
HM Lui Memorial Fund 

 

The Hong Kong College of Paediatricians established the HM Lui Memorial Fund in 

Year 2001 to promote postgraduate study and research in liver diseases and related 

disciplines in children. 

 

Applications are invited for the HM Lui Fellowship, which will be awarded to 

residents of Hong Kong SAR who are able to meet the following minimum criteria: 

 

 

 
 

The HM Lui Fellowship 
 
The HM Lui Fellowship will be awarded to paediatricians for education, training and 
research in overseas countries in any field of Paediatrics, preferably liver diseases 
and gastroenterology in the year 2018.  The applicant must be aged below 40 years; 
residents of Hong Kong SAR and are currently working in Hong Kong SAR. 

 
The award of the Fellowship will consist of: 

1. Round trip airfare (economy class) by the most economical route. 
2. Monthly allowance of HK$12,000-HK$15,000. 
3. Reimbursement of course fees and books up to HK$6,000. 
 

The award of the Fellowship shall range from three (3) to twelve (12) months. 
Application must be made by nomination by the Head of the Department of 
Paediatrics or Hospital Chief Executive.  The deadline of application is 31 March 
2018. 
 
Application forms are available on the College website at www.paediatrician.org.hk 
or contact Ms Vanessa Wong, College Secretary of the Hong Kong College of 
Paediatricians, Room 801 Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 
99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong at Tel: (852) 2871 8773 / Fax: 
(852) 2785 1850 / Email: enquiry@paediatrician.org.hk. 
 
 
 
 


